

Academic Pronunciation Gap Fill 5

Link http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Pah7zqwKnpQ

10 Academic Words (o-r)

- 1. Occur
- 2. Percent
- 3. Period
- 4. Policy
- 5. Principle
- 6. Procedure
- 7. Process
- 8. Required
- 9. Research
- 10. Response





Pronunciation Sentences Dictation 5

1.	But, these are
2.	Spending on
3.	Starr was
4.	He acknowledged
5.	Efficiency and adaptability
6.	Facilitating
7.	They said
8.	Once the
9.	Commercial
10	.The findings





Pronunciation Sentences Gap Fill 5

- 1. But, these are slow developments **occurring** over decades and not sudden technological revolutions. *Scientific American* Feb 26, 2013
- Spending on private residential projects in the United States increased 2.2 percent in December, a reflection of the country's improving housing market. Reuters Mar 4, 2013
- 3. Starr was withdrawing from methadone, which he had been taking for 10 years to treat heroin addiction, a not insubstantial **period** of time. *Salon* Feb 25, 2013
- 4. He acknowledged international concerns over Japan's monetary **policy** and worries a sliding yen could spark competitive currency devaluations. *Reuters* Mar 4, 2013
- 5. Efficiency and adaptability are two of Nature's design **principles** that make cloud computing a "living system" too. *Forbes* Feb 21, 2013
- 6. Facilitating trade involves easing documentation requirements, streamlining customs **procedures** and training border officials. *The Guardian* Feb 7, 2013
- 7. They said counting should be stopped because it lacked integrity and some results were "doctored," raising tensions in the so far mostly peaceful **process**. *Reuters* Mar 8, 2013
- 8. Once the new resolution is approved, countries will be **required** to inspect any suspicious land, sea or air cargo, including luxury goods. *Reuters* Mar 6, 2013
- 9. Commercial whaling is illegal today, but Japanese whalers get around the Whaling Commission under an exemption for scientific **research**. *Forbes* Mar 6, 2013
- 10. The findings are based on **responses** from 500 business owners around the country who have fewer than 100 employees. *Washington Post* Feb 20, 2013

